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Pruning: 
The Rain or Shine contract states that shrubs will be pruned twice yearly. The 
crew has finished pruning behind both 94th and Lakeside then are coming 
around to the front street side of Lakeside.

Please note that in our most recent CC&R resolution from page 2-
“BE IT ALSO RESOLVED that property owners may plant annuals, perennials, 
ground covers, bulbs, roses but must maintain them, removing dead plant 
material as it occurs.”  Please read page 2 in our resolution for further 
information.

What this means: landscaping crews do not trim ground cover and roses in 
addition to other plants listed above. Please keep your walkways and sidewalks 
clear.

Watering:
Some new sprinkler heads have been replaced behind Lakeside to meet where 
the golf course sprinklers stop. The sprinklers were turned off for a few days to 
let the recent rain absorb and have been turned back on. The timers have been 
cut back now that temperatures are cooling. Homeowners are welcome to do a 
little extra watering on their own if they feel it is needed on their property.

Lawns:
Fall lawn fertilizer will be applied within the next few weeks.

Respectfully submitted, 
Ellen Brown, VP Landscaping


